BSB Diversified in Kent Public Comment Period for Draft Cleanup Documents – Legal Newspaper Ad

[bookmark: _GoBack]WASHINGTON DEPT OF ECOLOGY NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD May 9 – June 24, 2022. Ecology invites you to review and comment on a draft Permit, draft Periodic Review and draft Public Participation Plan (PPP) for the BSB Diversified facility located at 8202 S. 200th St. Kent, WA, 98032. The draft Permit is a Dangerous Waste Corrective Action Permit that allows cleanup at the site to continue. To clean up the facility, BSB must have this permit. They have operated under this permit since November 2005. It now needs to be reissued. We conduct a periodic review to ensure the current cleanup methods are working. The PPP encourages community involvement in the cleanup process and outlines how people can comment on cleanup process decisions. Ecology prepared these documents with BSB. When the public comment period ends, Ecology will consider all comments and may change the documents based on them. After considering all comments, the documents will become final. Facility Site ID #2105, Cleanup Site ID #58. Supporting documents are available online at: https://ecology.wa.gov/bsb. For questions contact janelle.anderson@ecy.wa.gov, 425-301-6454. Submit written comments to: https://bit.ly/BSBComments.  
